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This permit needs to be rejected in it's entirety. The deficiencys in this permit are many. The
oversight suspect. The community confidence in Hud Bay and Copper World going forward with
this project complying with clean air and safe water standards is non existent. If this project is
allowed to go forward all the residents, animal and plant life will pay an enormous price for a
commodity that has highs and lows on the New York stock exchange. You know what doesn't have
highs and lows? The Santa Rita mountain range if this project moves forward. There will only be
lows for as long as humans walk this earth! The commodities ripped from this historically
significant natural mountain range will be irrelevant compared to the damage to humanity. The
environmental variations in genetics will be passed on for generations. The damage to plant and
animal life will be permanent. 
As I contemplate this project and it's impact on this entire region I'm left wondering �
has this incredible gift of this one of a kind planet been wasted on a self serving
people. 
Be brave, be grateful, be insightful and deny this permit application.


